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"$0 shall my word be that goeth forth out of my mouth: it shall not
return unto me void, but it shall accomplish that which | please,
and it shall prosper in the thing whereto I sent it."

(Isaiah 55:11, KIV)

Dear Friends and Family,

Spring is Stirring: The Welsh countryside is coming alive! Daffodil leaves have been pushing through the soil
for over a month now, though we're still waiting for those bright yellow flowers to show up. Meanwhile, it's the
beginning of lambing season here in mid-Wales, and we're starting to see these adorable little creatures in
the fields around us. There's something about this season of new beginnings that really connects with what
we're experiencing in our ministry.

Signs of Growth: Just like those daffodil leaves appearing long before the flowers, we're seeing some
encouraging hints of spiritual interest here. This month we had several visitors drop in to our chapel services
and Bible study. Each one was an answer to prayer! We've also had some really good one-on-one
conversations with folks whose hearts seem to be opening up to hearing about God.

A Promise of Blooms: We're confident those daffodils will burst into bloom soon and the lambs will be
bouncing all over the hills. In the same way, we trust that God's Word won't return void and we'll see spiritual
growth from the seeds we've been planting. Sometimes ministry is just about being faithful and patient while
God does His work!

Family Refreshment: Before our calendar got packed with spring and summer activities, we slipped away
for a few days to the charming book town of Hay-on-Wye. It was great to browse through bookshops, enjoy
meals without rushing, and just spend time together. Short breaks like this help us recharge for the ministry
demands ahead.

Looking Forward: We're busy planning our upcoming ladies' luncheon and retreat, plus our Holiday Bible
Club, all while keeping up with our regular services and Bible study. Things are definitely ramping up! We'd
really appreciate your prayers as we get ready for these upcoming events and continue planting the seeds of
God's Word to all those we meet.

Ministry Highlights Video: We put together a quick five-minute video showing last
year's highlights and what's coming up this year. Feel free to watch it yourself or
share it with your church. You can find it here:

YouTube - https://youtu.be/CZd46tMnL-

Direct Download:
https://drive.google.com/file/d/163fpk0aN4fS8UOwd2xROH2yAwzadTf8s/view?
usp=sharing

As always, thank you for you ongoing love, prayers, and support.

In Christ's Hand,
Jason and Dana Rongione
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